February 26, 2024
Dale Whyte
Boulder County
dwhyte@bouldercounty.org

Re: FY25 -26 Partner Application

Dear Dale,

This letter is in response to the FY25 -26 Connect for Health Colorado Partner Application for the period of July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025. Thank you for your years of committed Assistance Network and Enrollment Center Services. We appreciate the need for this letter of intent in order to make a smooth staffing transition for a key position retirement. Connect for Health Colorado intends to award Boulder County with an Assistance Site Service Agreement with a budget amount similar to the current funding amount of \$249,999. This award is subject to change based upon the final approval of the FY25-26 Partner Application and the Connect for Health Colorado organizational budget.

Additional funding consistent with prior amount of approximately \$50,000 will also be likely awarded.

Upon finalization of the FY25-26 Partner Application and the Connect for Health Colorado organizational budget, Connect for Health Colorado will begin the process of executing the FY25 Assistance Site Agreements. Connect for Health Colorado anticipates finalizing the funding amounts for the FY25 Assistance Site Service Agreements by June 10, 2024. The Assistance Site Services agreement will outline all the technical and legal aspects of your award.

If you have questions, please contact us at AssistanceNetwork@c4hco.com.

Best regards,

Ezra Watland, Director of Marketing & Communication Strategy Connect for Health Colorado 4600 South Ulster Street | Suite 300 | Denver, CO 80237 EWatland@c4hco.com | ConnectforHealthCO.com